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Cars have changed. So have 
traffic rules, driving conditions, and 
the roads you travel every day.

By taking a driver safety course 
you’ll learn the current rules of the 
road, defensive driving techniques, 
and how to operate your vehicle 
more safely in today’s increasingly 
challenging driving environment. 
You’ll learn how you can manage 
and accommodate common age-
related changes in vision, hearing 
and reaction time. In addition, you’ll 
learn:

• How to minimize the effects of 
dangerous blind spots

• How to maintain the proper 
following distance behind another car

• The safest ways to change lanes 
and make turns at busy intersections

• Proper use of safety belts, air 
bags, anti-lock brakes, and new 
technologies used in cars

• Ways to monitor your own and 
others’ driving skills and capabilities

AARP Driver Safety Course

Our Mission
By providing an environment 

where learning opportunities 

take place and community 

relationships are enriched, the 

Sudie A. Fulford Community 

Learning Center will develop 

individual capacity and 

improve the quality of life 

for Swainsboro and Emanuel 

County.

Our Goals
Education

Civic Engagement

Hospitality

• The effects of medications on 
driving

• The importance of eliminating 
distractions, such as eating, smoking, 
and cell-phone use

After completing the course, you 
will have a greater appreciation of 
driving challenges and of how you 
can avoid potential collisions and 
injuries to yourself and others.

Also, you may be eligible to 
receive an insurance discount upon 
completing the course, so you may 
wish to consult your agent for details. 
You may also be eligible to receive a 
discount on roadside assistance plans.

Founded in 1979, AARP Driver 
Safety has helped millions of drivers 
stay safe on the roads. Although 

CONTINUED ON NEXT PAGE



the course is geared to drivers age 
50 and older, the course is open to 
people of ALL ages.  AARP Driver 
Safety instructor, Dr. Jim Soles, will 
teach the course.

AARP membership is not 
required to take the course, and 
there are no tests to pass.  The 
classroom course costs only $12 for 
AARP members and $14 for non-
members. 

After attending the course, you’ll 
receive a certificate of completion 
that can be presented to your 
insurance agent for a possible 
reduction in your auto insurance 
premiums.  The certificate is valid for 
three years.

Registration is required. Please 
contact us at 289-2464 to register.

AARP cont’dfulford center welcomes  
new student assitant

Danielle Donaldson, a freshman 
from Twin City, GA, joined the 
Fulford Center Staff on January 
17.  An Emanuel County Institute 
Honor Graduate, Danielle began 
her studies at East Georgia last fall 
with plans to eventually become an 
anesthesiologist.

Danielle was very active in 
high school serving as Beta Club 
President and FCCLA President. She 
was a member of the  Citizens’ Bank 
Student Advisory Board and the  ECI 
Competition Cheerleaders. Danielle 
was also named Salutatorian of her 
graduating class.

Welcome Danielle!
Danielle Donaldson

leave a legacy
Please consider the Sudie A. Fulford 

Community Learning Center in your estate 
planning and when memorializing family 
and friends through the East Georgia 
College Foundation.  The Foundation is a 
501 (c )3 non-profit organization.  All gifts 
are tax deductible to the extent approved 
by law.

Contact Jean Schwabe to learn more 
about how you can help.

Phone: 478.289.2464
Fax: 478.289.2465
Email: jdschwabe@ega.edu



Swainsboro primary school visits planetarium

lunch and learners get tips on getting fit

Twenty-eight individuals took part in the Fit as a Fiddle: Healthy Body and Mind Lunch and Learn. Marnie Dekle 
provided some very entertaining and informative health and exercise tips for participants to use in their daily routine.

For two weeks in January, Swainsboro Primary kindergarten and first grade students enjoyed some fun under the 
stars at the Fulford Planetarium.   Students were spellbound as they learned about stars, planets, and constellations.  
Kim Hooks, Swainsboro Primary Environmental Science Instructor, coordinated the visits.



Sudie A. Fulford Community Learning 

Center at East Georgia College 
Phone: 478.289.2464

Fax: 478.289.2465

Email: jdschwabe@ega.edu

Normal Hours of Operation

Monday - Thursday: 8:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m.

Friday: 8:00 a.m. – Noon

Other times by appointment

Advisory Board

Fulford Center Staff
•	Jean Schwabe, Director

•	Jada Hall, Work Study Student

•	Danielle Donaldson, Work Study Student

•	Priscilla Adams

•	Ada Lee Correll

•	Erma Jenkins

•	Ann Johnson

•	Betsy Johnson

•	Dr. Dee McKinney

•	Bill Rogers, Jr.

•	Jean Schwabe

•	Susan Stephens

•	Mike Strobridge

•	Norma Woods

•	February 15: Second Grade Experience

•	February 16: AARP Driver Safety Training

•	February 21: Relay for Life Planning Committee 

Meeting

•	February 23: Emanuel County Schools Parent 

Workshop: Emanuel Saves!  How to Live Debt Free

•	February 25: Science Olympiad

•	February 27: Lunch and Learn for 21st Century 

Leaders

•	February 29: Second Grade Experience

Upcoming Events

Please consider the Fulford Center for your next 
event.  The Fulford Center can accommodate up to 70 
people in its multifunctional classroom area and smaller 
groups in the Resource Library.  We also offer first class 
catering.

Host Your Next Event 	
At The Fulford Center!

The Fulford Center will host SAT Review Sessions on 
February 27- March 1, from 4:00 p.m. until 6:00 p.m.

The cost for interested students is $10. The Fee 
includes:

•	Instruction in Critical Reading and Mathematics

•	Test Review Notebook

•	Sample Test Sections 

Deadline to Register is February 23, 2012. Contact the 
Fulford Center at 478.289.2464 to register.

SAT REVIEW SESSIONS


